ATTENTION!!!!

We will not be using the YMCA for before and Aftercare. 
We will continue with the district’s ELOP program. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be reminded that ELOP online registration for 2019-20 before- and after-school programs will begin at 10 a.m. on July 30. Students get in on a first come first serve basis. 

· Parents of students who were ELOP participants for the 2018-2019 school year, can use their same existing username/password to complete online registration. 
· Parents of students who are new to the program must create a new account before completing online registration. 
· All parents will need their child(ren)’s state ID number(s) to complete an application.
· Go to https://scselop.org/Register to register or click the “Click Here to Register” button on our home page. 
